

 REGULAR MEETING OF SUPERVISORS
RANGER DRAINAGE DISTRICT
MAY 4, 2016

The regular meeting of the Ranger Drainage District was held on May 4, 2016 at 6:00 P.M. at the District office located at 19950 Nugent Street, Orlando, Florida 32833.  Present were Supervisors David Mauck, Mike Nolan, and Russ Beyersdorf. One Landowner was present.

CONSENT AGENDA
   	  Treasurer’s report and Regular Meeting Minutes of April 6, 2016; driveway permits and “other” permits were approved as submitted.  The disbursements were authorized. 

ORANGE COUNTY INTERLOCAL AGREMENT
	The Board accepted and signed the Orange County Interlocal Agreement.

MALLARD LAKE 
	The District sent a letter to the homeowner’s at 2337 Albion Avenue and 2329 Albion Avenue directing that they remove the debris from the District’s property behind their home. The District will continue to work with the homeowners to rectify the issues.

MEDIAN MAINTENANCE
	Mrs. Mullins brought to the Boards attention the maintenance hardship at the Wedgefield wall on Maxim Pkwy. The Board discussed the option of using curbing to hold in mulch or a possibility of sodding the area. Staff will obtain more information and proposals to be discussed at the June Meeting.
 
2016-2017 FISCAL YEAR BUDGET
	After discussion the Board approved the Preliminary 2016-2017 Fiscal Year Budget in the amount of $1,438,700.00

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:47  P.M.
